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The University of New Brunswick (UNB) has been actively engaged in sustainability for
several years. In 2010, the institution established a Strategic Plan as a guiding document for
decision making processes within the university. The plan includes a goal to Build a Better
University supporting and encouraging active living and environmental sustainability. The
UNB Fredericton campus established a sustainability program three years ago and
committed to making strides to “green the campus” in multiple different focus areas.

In order to assess and provide recommendations regarding UNB's current commitment to
sustainability, the Sustainability Tracking and Rating Systems (STARS) framework provided
by the Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) was
completed. This framework will also act as a baseline in the development of an Institutional
Sustainability Plan (ISP), which will help inform sustainability related decisions on the
campus moving forward.

Please find attached the Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System (STARS)
report for the University of New Brunswick’s Fredericton campus. All data contained has
been provided by the institutional unit that is responsible for tracking data in each category
and has been thoroughly vetted by many individuals from the UNB Fredericton campus to
ensure its accuracy.
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